The Kathleen Trust-Scholarships for Music Students

The Kathleen Trust is a small charity which concentrates on making grants to outstanding students at the major British music colleges.
If you wish to apply for a grant, please send us a hard copy letter with a full explanation of your musical career to date, together with a brief educational history and an indication of your probable shortfall in funding. References are helpful, but not essential. 
 The trustees meet twice a year, in the Spring and Autumn. The deadline for the Spring meeting is the end of February, and for the Autumn meeting the end of September.
Please send applications to:
The Kathleen Trust
33 Queen Anne St
London 
W1G 9HY


